

January 24, 2022

Dear RED CHURCH GIVERS.

What a difference a year makes! This time last year we were seeking God for a solution to our capacity problems. God answered our prayers in providing a second location and adding new members to our RED Church family. United together, we are reaching more people for Jesus than we could have before. God is faithfully building His church (Matt. 16:18).

Thank you for your support and for honoring God through your giving. When you give, you are planting seeds that will reap an eternal harvest. RED is 100% supported by your giving. For your records, I have asked our finance team to include a listing of your financial gifts last year.

Here are just a few of the incredible victories YOU made possible in 2021:

- 1. We opened our newly renovated Steeple building with over 20% higher ministry capacity.
- 2. We blessed 3,000 people at our Trunk-or-Treat, sharing God's love with families in a fun and practical way.
- 3. We sponsored clean water and sharing the Gospel in Mozambique.
- 4. We hosted our first winter shelter and provided 840 meals for over 60 members of the homeless community.
- 5. Most importantly, we witnessed 218 salvations! Together, we are making a difference for eternity.

We D.R.E.A.M. to see 10,000 lives REDeemed, and we cannot accomplish this vision without you. As we live out this vision, we look more like Jesus. I have found this to be true in my life when I do these three things: Serve, Pray, and Give. I encourage you to prayerfully consider what next step God has for you this year.

We are so thankful for you and your decision to support the vision of RED Church through your giving. I pray many blessings over you and your family in 2022.

To God be the glory for all He has done and has yet to do through RED Church! This is just the beginning.

Blessings,

Pastor Jayce O'Neal

**RED Church Lead Pastor** 

A PLACE OF **REDEMPTION** 

KNOW GOD - FIND FREEDOM DISCOVER PURPOSE - MAKE A DIFFERENCE





